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 Reader’s Workshop:  This week the class will 

concentrate on identifying character traits. 

 Writer’s Workshop:  We will continue writing opinion 

pieces based on the “Who Would Win?” series.   

Word Work:  The children will identify “ow” and 

“ou” in words. 

 Religion:  The students will be preparing the mass 

for March 31st. 

Math Workshop:  The students will continue to 

compare numbers as well as count by 2’s, 5’s, and 

10’s. 

Science:  The students will begin a unit on light and 

sound.  I love this unit and I know they will, too! 

 

 

 

   


